


CITY OF CARLSBAD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY ADMINISTRATIVE PLAN 


[bookmark: _Hlk117680887]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council, acting as the Community Development Commission of the City of Carlsbad will hold an in-person public hearing at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 15, 2022, to consider approval of the Public Housing Agency Administrative Plan. Those persons with interest are invited to submit comments and/or questions or watch the meeting on the city’s website:  https://www.carlsbadca.gov/news/citytv.asp 

The City of Carlsbad’s Draft Public Housing Agency Administrative Plan is available for public review.  Copies of this document are available for review at the Housing & Homeless Services Department (1200 Carlsbad Village Drive) and the website:  www.carlsbadca.gov/housing.

If you have questions or would like a copy of the Staff Report, please contact Maria Campa, Program Manager, at 442-339-5355. Comments may also be submitted in writing to the Housing & Homeless Services Department at 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA 92008 or by e-mail to: maria.campa@carlsbadca.gov
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